
  
Kessingland Church of England Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mr Adrian Crossland 
Field Lane, Kessingland, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR33 7QA   Tel: 01502 740223   
Email: office@kessingland.dneat.org    Web: www.kessingland.dneat.org 

 

         

Friday 30th November 2018  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The pupils in Key Stage 2 are excited to invite you to our Christmas Carol Concert, as we come together to 
celebrate the great festival of Christmas.  At Christmas time we delight again to hear the story of the journey to 
Bethlehem, the song of the angels, the surprise of the shepherds, their joy as they found Jesus in the manger 
and the adoration of the Wise men. We hope you will enjoy listening to our readings and poems as we hear and 
receive the good news of the birth of Jesus and we offer to God our thanksgiving in the joyful singing of carols.   
 

We will have two performances for you to enjoy which will be on Wednesday 12th December at 4pm and 
Thursday 13th December at 9:15am. Both of these performances will be held in our School Hall so please go to 
the main reception to sign in. For the 4pm performance on the 12th December your child is invited to stay after 
school to watch a film before they get ready for the performance. Please send your child in with a snack.  If you 
would like tickets, please complete the slip below and return to school by Wednesday 5th December. 

Many thanks for your support and we look forward to welcoming you to our performances. 

 

The Key Stage 2 Team 

 

KEY STAGE 2 CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT – TICKET REQUEST – To be returned by Wednesday 5th December 
(Please delete as appropriate) 

Child’s Name______________________________________ 

I would like one/two tickets for Wednesday 12th December at 4pm. 

 

I would like one/two tickets for Thursday 13th December at 9:15am. 

 

 If there are additional tickets available, please can I order _____________more tickets for the 4pm / 
9.15am performance. 


